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Thursday 22
nd

 September 2016 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Re: Macmillan High Tea at Hughenden:  A Chat and a cake go better together. 

 

I am delighted to announce that our Macmillan High Tea will officially be taking place on Friday 30th 

September 2016 from 3:00pm through to 3.30pm. Prepared and served by the year 6 children, the event is 

open to all parents, family members and friends as well as local residents. This is a fantastic opportunity to 

not only chat with friends and other parents but also support such a worthwhile cause. 

  

Every day in our area 10 people are given the news that they have cancer. By 2030, there will be 49,600 

people living with cancer in Buckinghamshire.  

 

The money we raise will help support vital local services to provide cancer patients with the best possible 

care. Every pound we raise will help ensure no one faces cancer alone.  

 

Thank you very much for giving your support to the Macmillan Cancer Trust and we hope to see as many of 

you as possible on such a special occasion.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 Sarah Leighton, Head Teacher and Year 6 students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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